
ST. CATHERINE OF SIENA PARISH	 FT. THOMAS, KY

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK

MONDAY – March 27th 
8:00 a.m. – Carol Thieman

TUESDAY – March 28th 
8:00 a.m. – Cynthia Niehaus, Special Intention

WEDNESDAY – March 29th 
6:30 p.m. – Mary Ellen Reeves

THURSDAY – March 30th 
8:00 a.m. – Patty Dobbling

FRIDAY – March 31st 
8:45 a.m. – Chuck Miller

SATURDAY – April 1st 
8:00 a.m. – Mur Hoffman, Special Intention 

4:30 p.m. – Rudy Toepfer

SUNDAY – April 2nd 
9:00 a.m. – Mary Ellen Reeves 

11:30 a.m. – Members of the Parish

SUNDAY COLLECTION RECAP
	 3/12/17	 3/13/16

Weekly Offering	 $  26,365	 $13,179
Fiscal YTD Offerings	 $635,322
Fiscal YTD Budget	 $647,741
Annual Budget 2016/2017	 $922,005

Number of registered Families	 530

Tuition Assistance Awarded for 2016/2017	 $  8,175
Tuition Assistance Donations FYTD	 $10,538

School Registration for 2017-2018	 167

	 Pledged	 Collected

50th Anniversary Capital Campaign
  From 223 Parish Families
  Through March 12, 2017	 $655,433	 $654,014

2017 Offertory Campaign
  From 386 Parish Families
  As of March 12, 2017	 $860,610	 $211,786

2017 DPAA Campaign Pledged	 Goal
  From 19 Parish Families
  As of March 9, 2017	 $  19,892	 $  70,600

NEXT SUNDAY’S READINGS
Ez 37:12-14; Rom 8:8-11; Jn 11:1-45

SERVERS SCHEDULE –
MARCH 27TH-APRIL 2ND

8:00 a.m. – Monday 
Noah Wormald, Mickey Marron

8:00 a.m. – Tuesday 
Lydia Hicks, Nathan Kirst

6:30 p.m. – Wednesday 
Nicholas Lorenz, Eylie Lorenz

8:00 a.m. – Thursday 
Lanie Smith, Grace Myers

8:45 a.m. – Friday 
Ryan Desmond, John Paul Ampfer

8:00 a.m. – Saturday 
Matt Herfel, Cameron Myers

4:30 p.m. – Saturday 
Tammy Sanow, Lucy New, Avery Suttiratana

9:00 a.m. – Sunday 
Jenna Brady, Savannah Brady, Madeline Boden

11:30 a.m. – Sunday 
Jude Ampfer, John Paul Ampfer, Caraline Walsh

TODAY 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word, 9:00 a.m. 

Children’s Choir practice, 4:00 p.m. 
Praise & Worship, Fr. Bob Rottgers, 7:00 p.m., Church

MONDAY 
American Heritage Girls, 6:30 p.m., McCrystal Hall

TUESDAY 
Exposition, 8:30 a.m. 

Confessions, 5:30 p.m. 
Benediction, 6:45 p.m. 

Children’s Choir Practice, 6:45 p.m., McCrystal Hall 
Rosary, 7:00 p.m., Church

WEDNESDAY
THURSDAY 

Children’s Choir Practice, 6:45 p.m., McCrystal Hall 
RCIA, 7:00 p.m., LIB 

Choir, 7:30 p.m., Church

FRIDAY 
Fish Fry, 4:30 p.m., McCrystal Hall 

Stations of the Cross, 7:30 p.m., Church

SATURDAY 
Confessions following 8:00 a.m. Mass 
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LITURGICAL MINISTERS – APRIL 1ST AND 2ND
Greeters Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist Lectors Gift Bearers

Saturday,  
April 1st 
4:30 p.m.

Drew & Anita 
Kramer &  

Family

Cathy Halloran, Kay Grothaus, Nancy Dorgan,  
Russ Carson, Barb Beck, Linda Powrie,  

Doug Powrie, Natalie Messmer

Bethany Springelmeyer, 
Pete Djordjevic

Ben & Natalie 
Messmer & Family

Sunday,  
April 2nd 
9:00 a.m.

Nancy Miller, 
Wanda Rubin, 
Dan Steffen

Bob Hassman, Nancy Hassman, Kristine Schultz,  
Karma Klingenberg, Greg Meyer, Mindy Hoarston,  

Dan Little, Carol Little

Taylor Anne Walz, 
David Kohrs

Cathy & Evan 
VanLierop

Sunday,  
April 2nd 
11:30 a.m.

Lois & Patti 
Hoffman,  
Jen Kohler

Jim Stegman, Bev Stegman, Jen Kirst, Noah Shaefer,  
Judy Newberry, Tina Smith, Jimmy Hess,  

Mike Iker

Jennie Cox,  
Bruce Mirrielees

Rob & Lisa Hans 
& Family

Please Pray For Our Sick

David Kohrs, Mary DeFoe, Mary Vieth, Ruth Pharo, Betsy 
Stegner, Mur Hoffman, Marie Shields, Larry Beiting, Carol 
Kelly, Betty Mohr, Susan Dewald, Martie Wolking, Mary 
Hoffman, Tom Adkins, Mary Buten, Bob Rulli, Bill Seiter, 
Bill Simms, Brady Walz and Fay Giglia. Also, remember our 
parishioners in nursing homes, as well as those confined to 
their homes in your prayers.

Tim Desmond, Lila Garner, Cole Williams, Luke Norman, 
Brian Merman, Jay Blinn, Michael Beiting, Joe Fitzgerald, 
Kyle Dziech, Brian Clayton, Adam Beiting, Terry Desmond, 
Michael Dunn, Trent Moeves, Brian Clift, James Taft III, 
Ethan Wagner, Drew Cecil, Reis Hehman, Joey Witschy and 
Adam Kramer.

Please Pray For The Following Soldiers 
Serving Our Country

THE 911 ON SPIRITUAL WARFARE 
IN THE MODERN WORLD

Fr. Bob Rottgers, the go-to priest for Spiritual Warfare in the 
Covington Diocese, will be speaking on this subject tonight, 
March 26th, at 7:00 p.m., in the church. Perfect for Lent, as 
we prepare to celebrate Christ’s victory over sin and death! No 
tickets required. A freewill offering will be taken. Doors open 
at 6:00 p.m. For more information, call 859-441-3438. DON’T 
MISS IT! 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS
During Lent, Stations of the Cross will be held every Friday 
evening at 7:30 p.m., in the church. On Good Friday, they will 
be held at noon.

PARISH RAFFLE WINNER
The Winner for the Week of March 20th 

was Louise Roth. 
Congratulations!

ANNUAL LENTEN 
SERVICE PROJECT

Each Lent, our parish participates in a service project to  
benefit local service agencies. There are grocery bags to fill for 
the agencies in the back of church. Attached to each bag will 
be a wish list from one the agencies. If you are able, please 
take one (or two) bags, purchase the items and return the filled 
bags to the old baptistery area in the back of church with the 
wish list still attached. All bags should be returned before 
Good Friday, which is when they will be distributed to the 
agencies.

ST. CATHERINE OF SIENA 
LENTEN FISH FRYS

Every Friday in Lent (except Good Friday), St. Catherine will 
have traditional Fish Fry Dinners. The American Heritage 
Girls will again offer fabulous homemade desserts for 
purchase! Our menu: Hand-breaded Cod, Baked Tilapia or 
Blackened Tilapia; French Fries, Hush Puppies, Macaroni and 
Cheese, Cole Slaw, Applesauce; Cheese Pizza; Homemade 
Clam Chowder; Grilled Cheese and Tomato Soup. Prices are: 
Adult Fish Dinner – $9.00 and Child Fish Dinner – $5.00. 
Serving hours are 4:30-7:30 p.m., in McCrystal Hall. 
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IN  OUR PARISH
WE NEED YOU TO HELP MAKE OUR 

FISH FRYS SUCCESSFUL!
Looking for a way to help out our parish, meet new people 
and have fun? Look no further than our Fish Frys! Working a 
shift (or two) only requires a few hours of your time but the 
benefits are many! To sign up to work, go to http://signup.
com/go/oKYmuq, and pick when and where you would like 
to volunteer. If you don’t have a computer, contact the Parish 
Office to sign up. 

AMERICAN HERITAGE GIRLS FISH FRY 
DESSERT FUND RAISER

Our AHG troop is looking for bakers to make a fork-friendly 
cake, pie or cobbler to sell at our Fish Frys as a fund raiser 
for their troop (no Bake Sale type of desserts, i.e., cookies, 
brownies and Rice Krispie treats). If you are interested in 
supporting these girls through a baked donation, please contact 
Julie Rafferty at 859-630-0953. Thank you!

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 2017
This year’s VBS will be held July 24th-28th, so be sure to 
mark your calendars! Registration will begin after Memorial 
Day.

LADIES SAVE THE DATE!
Make plans to join us on Saturday, April 22nd, from 7:00-
9:00 p.m., in McCrystal Hall for Ladies Night Out – Sip, 
Swap, and Shop. Bring 10-20 items that are lightly loved and 
laundered (clothes, shoes, belts, scarves, purses or jewelry). 
For each item you bring, you receive a ticket to be exchanged 
for another item to take home! There will be multiple vendors 
onsite, bites and drinks, raffles and Split-the-Pot. Cost is 
$20.00 for Swapping and Shopping, or $10.00 for Shopping 
only, payable at the door. (Any leftover items will be donated 
to charity.)

KROGER COMMUNITY REWARDS
Thank you to all who have designated St. Catherine as the 
recipient of your Kroger Community rewards. We receive 
approximately $1,500.00 from Kroger each quarter. More 
good news, they have just made it easier to participate in this 
program by no longer requiring participants to reenroll each 
year. Once you set up your account and link your Plus card 
to St. Catherine, you don’t have to do anything else. If you 
have any questions about how to link your Kroger Plus card to  
St. Catherine, please contact the Parish Office.

ST. BERNARD PANTRY
The suggested item being collected for the pantry in March is 
canned meats. Please note that this is just a suggestion. The 
pantry is always in need of any nonperishable food items, 
paper products and hygiene items for their clients. We will 
gratefully accept any donation. All donations can be dropped 
off in the back of Church or the Parish Office. 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK:

Our bulletin is printed at no cost to the parish.

Advertisers cover all expenses.

We thank them and encourage you to support their businesses.

ERPENBECK’S  
SERVICE CENTER

Towing – Tires and Batteries 
Air Conditioning – Fuel Injection 

Transmission – Computer Service 
Complete Auto Repair – 4 Wheel Alignment

665 Highland & Grand, Ft. Thomas, KY

441-9072
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IN  OUR DIOCESE

ELSEWHERE

INTERNATIONAL NEEDS 
COLLECTION

This week, the International Mission Needs Collection will be 
conducted to help our suffering brothers and sisters throughout the 
world. Five Catholic agencies are helped through this Collection. 
More than 100 million lives around the world are touched through 
people like you that give to this Collection. The agencies provide 
food to the hungry, support to displaced refugees and Christ’s love 
and respect to all people. Your donation helps to train catechists 
in parishes, provide access to bible study groups, and funds 
workshops and seminars made available to parishioners, so they 
can live their faith amid challenging circumstances. The donations 
help with pastoral care, help build places where the faithful 
can worship and also help to preserve holy places where Jesus  
walked and taught many thousands of people. Your support  
helps missions throughout the world and gives hope to Jesus in 
Disguise. 

MASS FOR THE LOSS OF A CHILD
Immaculate Heart of Mary in Burlington will be hosting a 
Memorial Mass for the Loss of a Child on Wednesday, March 
29th, at 7:30 p.m. All are welcome to attend, especially those who 
have lost a child from conception to adulthood. 

HOLY WEEK UNVEILED: 
THE JEWISH FEASTS 

AT THE HEART OF OUR 
CHRISTIAN BELIEFS

A Lenten Evening of Reflection by Dr. Alma Burnette will be held 
at St. Joseph Church in Cold Spring on Thursday, March 30th, at 
7:00 p.m. Free and open to all. For more information, call or email 
Vicki Klocke at 927-2291 or vklocke@stjoeparish.net.

GIFT CARD BINGO
Join the parishioners of Sts. Boniface and James for their annual 
Gift Card Bingo on Friday, April 7th. Doors open at 6:00 p.m.; 
Jitney Games begin at 7:00 p.m.; and regular Bingo at 8:00 p.m. 
Admission is $5.00 for your “door card” and extra cards are 
2/$1.00. If you donate a canned good for their Food Pantry, you 
will receive a free extra card. BBQ sandwiches and cheese pizza 
will available for purchase, along with snacks, baked goods and 
drinks. No one under 18 will be permitted. 

LOOKING TO GET AWAY 
AND REFOCUS?

A silent, directed retreat will be held for women and men, April 
21st-23rd, at St. Walburg Monastery Guest House. There will be 
a private room for each retreatant and individual spiritual direction 
on all three days. Retreat is limited to 10 retreatants. Directors 
will be Mary Jo Ruccio, Srs. Dorothy Schuette and Cathy Bauer. 
Fee is $175.00. For information and sign-up, contact Sr. Dorothy 
at dorothysosb@gmail.com. St. Walburg Monastery is located at 
2500 Amsterdam Road, Villa Hills.

WORLD MEETING OF FAMILIES 2018
Our Holy Father, Pope Francis has chosen Dublin, Ireland to 
host the World Meeting of Families (WMOF) in August 2018. 
Started by Pope St. John Paul II and held every three years, this 
major world event celebrates family as the cornerstone of our 
lives, and as the fundamental building block of society and the 
Church. Families from around the world will gather in Dublin, 
from August 22-26, 2018, to celebrate their lives together, to share 
experiences from their various countries, to reflect on the different 
challenges they face and to grow together in faith. WMOF 2018 
will include the daily celebration of Mass, a festival of families 
event, exhibitions, cultural events, musical performances, events 
around the city, gestures of solidarity with those in need, and much 
more. The Diocese of Covington cordially invites you to join them 
at this event. They will work with individuals or groups from our 
diocesan parishes and schools who wish to attend. Cost for this 
eight-day pilgrimage, August 20-27, is $3,768.00 per person and 
is all-inclusive (except for lunches). For more information, contact 
the Parish Office at 441-1352.

GETTING READY TO DO SOME 
SPRING CLEANING?

The Sisters of Notre Dame are in need of new and gently used 
items for their 95th Annual 4th of July Festival. This is a big 
celebration year for us!! We are looking for services, sports items, 
jewelry, gift certificates, antiques, anything you can think of!  
Regift to the sisters! If you have items that you would like to 
donate, please call Margie at 859-392-8229 or email mschnelle@
sndky.org. Items can be dropped off during the day at 1601 Dixie 
Highway in Park Hills or arrangements can be made for pick-up. 
Thank You. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
Won’t YOU consider being the hands and feet of Jesus in this community by ministering to men and women facing an unplanned 
pregnancy? Care Net Pregnancy Services of Northern Kentucky is seeking volunteers for their Cold Spring, Florence and Williamstown 
locations as Advocates (three hours/week), both male and female Mentors (four hours/month). They are in particular need of men to help 
with their Fatherhood program. Call Lyndi Zembrodt at 859-3431-9178 for more information.


